
 
September   30,   2021  
 
Dear   Parents/Guardians   or   Staff   Members,   
 
The   Southern   Lehigh   School   District   will   continue   hosting   a   Parent   University   Series   during   the  
2021-2022   school   year.   The   SLSD   Parent   University   Series   is   an   online   seminar   where   district  
staff   and/or   community   partners   provide   resources   to   parents   and   guardians   in   an   effort   to  
support   the   development   of   a   more   advanced   understanding   of   various   programs   that   exist  
within   the   Southern   Lehigh   School   District   or   educate   our   community   on   a   variety   of   issues   that  
we   are   facing.   
 
On   September   30th,   the   SLSD   will   host   the   first   Parent   University   Program   for   the   2021-2022  
School   Year.   This   program   will   feature   information   about   the   related   resources   available   within  
the   Southern   Lehigh   School   District   School   Counseling   Department.   The   event   will   feature   brief  
presentations   by   representatives   from   the   K-12   School   Counseling   Team,   the   SLSD   School  
Social   Worker,   an   SLSD   Student   Assistance   Program   (SAP)   Team   Member,   staff   from   the  
Caron   Foundation,   staff   from   the   Lehigh   Valley   Health   Network   School   Based   Behavioral   Health  
Team,   and   a   summary   of   the   Safe2Say   Something   Program.   
 
This   presentation   will   be   completed   via   Zoom   and   recorded   and   posted   on   the    Parent  
University   Page    for   those   who   are   unable   to   attend.   Login   information   about   this   program   can  
be   found   below.   
 

 
We   look   forward   to   the   opportunity   to   share   an   overview   of   the   student   supports   that   exist   with  
the   Southern   Lehigh   School   District   and   will   answer   questions   that   families   may   have   about  
these   resources.   
 
Kind   Regards,  
 
Thomas   Ruhf Andria   Buchman   
Assistant   to   the   Superintendent  Director   of   Special   Ed.   and   Student   Services   
ruhft@slsd.org  buchmana@slsd.org   

Southern   Lehigh   School   District   Parent   University   Presentation  
An   Overview   of   Student   Supports   at   SLSD  

Thursday,   September   30  
7:00   PM   

Zoom   Link:    https://slsd.zoom.us/j/88586373683   
Password:    614250  
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